
03/11/2020 

MR Barry Montgomery 
12 Bentley AVE 
Forestville NSW 2087 
bfmontgomery3008@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

I wish to raise my concerns to the redevelopment of Forestway Shopping Centre in particular to 
the entry/exit via residential backroads.

Firstly, I have lived at the above address for 60 years and have already had the unfortunate 
experience of a neighbour's son been killed in the street due to the narrowness of the street 
and heavy traffic flow. I do not want to see this happen again, particularly now we have 
footpaths and a lot of school children about on foot and on bikes.

Secondly, Grace Avenue has had a restricted access (South Bound) in the morning until 
8.45am, this has been in place for 30 years.

After all the funds spent upgrading Warringah Road and Forestway, the main roads should be 
accessible and used rather than the narrow residential backroads when entering and exiting 
Forestway Shopping Centre. 
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